
Dear Western Overseas Partner: 

Re: Security Expectation Letter 

As a certified Customs Trade Partnership Against Terrorism (C-TPAT) partner Western Overseas Corporation (WOC) 
works with the U.S. Customs and Border Protection Service (CBP) to help secure the global supply chain and to 
enhance border security. Part of the WOC security program requires that we develop and maintain information relating 
to the security policies and procedures of our clients and business partners. As a voluntary participant within the  
C-TPAT program, we take our commitment to the principles of the C-TPAT program seriously. We anticipate that your
company will be willing to comply with C-TPAT guidelines that the U.S. Customs Service has published.
For further information regarding these criteria, C-TPAT participants can review the “Document Exchange” portion of
the C-TPAT secure portal.  Non-participants may obtain a copy of this information by emailing
ctpat@westernoverseas.com. Feel free to contact us with any questions. The security guidelines can be found at:
https://www.cbp.gov/border-security/ports-entry/cargo-security/ctpat. Complete the following, sign and return to WOC.

Are you C-TPAT certified: Yes No If Yes, SVI # __________________________________  

If not certified, have you applied for C-TPAT Certification: Yes  No 

Are you a member of a Mutual Recognition Agreement: Yes   No 

If yes, please state country _______________________________ and program identifier ______________________ 

Please sign below to acknowledge awareness of the C-TPAT program. 

Company: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address: __________________________________City, State, Country: ______________________________ 

Printed Name: ________________________________________ Title: _____________________________________ 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________ Date: ____________________  

Kindly email or fax back this acknowledgment of C-TPAT with your response to C-TPAT Team 

ctpat@westernoverseas.com or Fax: (562) 986-1367. Please type or print clearly and legibly. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Dugan 

President 

Affiliated with: Seahorse Container Lines FMC 017130 / Columbia Distribution 
Branch Offices are authorized to clear freight and book cargo. All contracts must be signed by Senior 

Officers at the Corporate Office. Our Terms And Conditions Of Service Apply. 

FMC  857
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